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  Hand Puppets ,1989-01-01 Directions and diagrams
for making various types of puppets, dressing and
handling them, setting up a stage, and writing and
producing one's own show. Includes three puppet
plays.
  50 Hand Puppet Techniques Chad Williams,2022-04
A Master Class in Puppetry Teachers, parents,
actors and students can now learn 50 professional
puppetry techniques from a hand puppet master.
Learn ancient puppet secrets and skills while
playing and having fun! Your puppet will breathe,
think, walk, emote and much more after reading
this fun and easy to understand manual on hand
puppet technique. Puppeteer Chad Williams has
performed thousands of hand puppet shows and
studied under some of the most prestigious names
in American puppetry. Combining techniques from
European, Chinese and Modern hand puppet styles,
he developed his own system and has taught it to
actors, puppeteers, teachers, parents and others
at universities and international festivals.
  101 Hand Puppets Richard Cummings,2012-07-25
This entertaining how-to book, with its simple,
step-by-step instructions, makes it easy to create
every kind of puppet imaginable — from such
handkerchief varieties as Spook-a-boo the Ghost
(made with a simple twist of the wrist) for
beginners and Flak J. Frog for performers at the
intermediate level, to such special figures as a
Box of Demons for advanced puppeteers who want to
expand their cast of characters. A host of
charming little personalities lead the way, among
them such instant puppets as Bagdad, the paper bag
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gremlin; the Matchbox Monster, Spoonerella, and
Carrie Carrot; rainy day puppets that include
Robert Robot, Little Miss Muffet, Perky Pup, and
Gordo the Wizard; professional puppets such as Pat
the Policeman, Bird McDermitt, Klondike Kitty,
Honk Kong, the Ape; and dozens of other delightful
figures. Scripts for three plays as well as simple
designs for stages and props are included,
allowing performers of all ages to put on their
own shows and have fun bringing their creations to
life.
  The Itsy Bitsy Spider Iza Trapani,2013-01-01 The
spirited itsy bitsy spider has captured the hearts
of generations of children in the much-loved
nursery rhyme. Now she's back—on a new magical
journey! Over 2.5 million copies in print! This
all-new adventure for the itsy bitsy spider has
exciting encounters with a fan, a mouse, a rocking
chair, a cat, and a big maple tree. Finally, the
itsy bitsy spider finds a lovely spot to spin a
new silky web. Iza Trapani’s vibrant watercolor
illustrations paired with a playful rhythm makes
this new take on an old favorite feel like an
instant classic. A perfect read-aloud; children
will enjoy time and again the delightful antics of
the energetic itsy bitsy spider.
  Making Puppets Come Alive Larry Engler,Carol
Fijan,2012-07-25 Unlike other performing arts,
puppetry is perhaps the only art form in which
directing, acting, writing, designing, sculpture,
and choreography are combined. In effect, the
performer is creating an artistic entertainment
that will appeal to audiences of all ages — in
homes, in theaters, and in classrooms. This lucid,
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easy-to-follow book was specifically conceived to
teach beginners how to bring a hand puppet to life
and how, with practice, to develop the skills
needed to mount an amateur puppet show — complete
with staging, costumes, and special effects.
Award-winning puppeteers Larry Engler and Carol
Fijan provide ingenious finger, wrist, and arm
exercises that are crucial for creating a full
working range of puppet motions and emotions. They
also cover the elements of good puppet theatrical
technique: speech, voice use, and synchronization;
stage deportment and interactions; improvisation,
dramatic conflict, role characterization, and
more. Every detail is clearly explained and
beautifully illustrated with photographs, specific
chapters being devoted to the use of props, puppet
voices and movements, the construction of simple
stages and lighting effects, and much more. A
splendid addition to the literature on this
subject, Making Puppets Come Alive is the best
book on hand puppetry we've seen. — The Whole Kids
Catalog.
  Hand Puppets and String Puppets Waldo S.
Lanchester,2011-03-23 Originally published in the
1940s, the author, a master of his craft, has
clearly and concisely explained the making of both
hand and string puppets, and also clearly shown
how they may be used in appropriate settings. With
the idea of giving asistance to the novice, and
help to the more advanced student, the book is
written in plain and concise language the diagrams
and photographs should explain the intricacies of
puppet-making, leaving the individual to fill in
the details from his own imagination. Many of the
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earliest books, particularly those dating back to
the 1900s and before, are now extremely scarce and
increasingly expensive. Hesperides Press are
republishing these classic works in affordable,
high quality, modern editions, using the original
text and artwork. Contents Include: Glove Puppets,
String Puppets, Puppets with Wire Frame
Foundation, Carved Wooden Puppets, Dressing The
Puppets, Controls, The Glove Puppet, Stage The
Play.
  Party Panda IglooBooks,2020-05-05 Party Panda is
the kindest animal in the jungle, and his friends
think it's time to say thank you! Join them in
helping give Panda a special surprise in this
playful puppet book.
  The Very Hungry Caterpillar Finger Puppet Book
Eric Carle,2010 Eric Carle''sThe Very Hungry
Caterpillaris one of the bestselling picture books
of all time, with over 33 million copies sold
worldwide to date. This gorgeous new interactive
format lets babies and toddlers join in the fun as
the plush caterpillar finger puppet literally
wriggles his way through the holes in each page,
munching and crunching through foods before
transforming into a beautiful butterfly! Count
along and identify colours in this perfect first
introduction to a picture-book classic.%%%Eric
Carle''s classic, The Very Hungry Caterpillar,
with a wriggly finger puppet. Eric Carle''sThe
Very Hungry Caterpillaris one of the bestselling
picture books of all time, with over 33 million
copies sold worldwide to date. This gorgeous new
interactive format lets babies and toddlers join
in the fun as the plush caterpillar finger puppet
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literally wriggles his way through the holes in
each page, munching and crunching through foods
before transforming into a beautiful butterfly!
Count along and identify colours in this perfect
first introduction to a picture-book classic. Eric
Carle is an internationally bestselling and award-
winning author and illustrator of books for very
young children. Eric lives in Massachusetts with
his wife, Barbara. The Carles opened The Eric
Carle Museum of Picture Book Art in Massachusetts
in 2002. Don''t miss all the other Very Hungry
Caterpillar and Eric Carle books- The Very Hungry
Caterpillar; Eric Carle''s Very Special Baby Book;
Polar Bear, Polar Bear, What do You Hear?; The
Very busy Spider; The Very Quiet Cricket; The
Artist Who Painted a Blue Horse; 1, 2, 3 to the
Zoo; Baby Bear, Baby Bear, What do you See?; The
Very Hungry Caterpillar Pop-Up Book; Polar Bear,
Polar Bear, What Do You Hear?; The Very Hungry
Caterpillar''s Buggy Book; Brown Bear, Brown Bear,
What Do You See?; The Bad-Tempered Ladbybird; The
Very Hungry Caterpillar- Little Learning Library;
The Very Hungry Caterpillar- Touch and Feel
Playbook; My Very First Book of Words; The Very
Hungry Caterpillar Book and Toy; Little Cloud;
Today is Monday; My Very First Book of Shapes; The
Very Hungry Caterpillar''s Sound Book; The Very
Hungry Caterpillar; From Head to Toe; The Very
Hungry Caterpillar Big Board Book; Draw Me a Star;
Mister Seahorse; Do You want to be My Friend?; The
Tiny Seed; The Mixed-up %%%Eric Carle''s classic,
The Very Hungry Caterpillar, with a wriggly finger
puppet. Eric Carle''sThe Very Hungry Caterpillaris
one of the bestselling picture books of all time,
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with over 33 million copies sold worldwide to
date. This gorgeous new interactive format lets
babies and toddlers join in the fun as the plush
caterpillar finger puppet literally wriggles his
way through the holes in each page, munching and
crunching through foods before transforming into a
beautiful butterfly! Count along and identify
colours in this perfect first introduction to a
picture-book classic. Eric Carle is an
internationally bestselling and award-winning
author and illustrator of books for very young
children. Eric lives in Massachusetts with his
wife, Barbara. The Carles opened The Eric Carle
Museum of Picture Book Art in Massachusetts in
2002. Don''t miss all the other Very Hungry
Caterpillar and Eric Carle books- The Very Hungry
Caterpillar; Eric Carle''s Very Special Baby Book;
Polar Bear, Polar Bear, What do You Hear?; The
Very busy Spider; The Very Quiet Cricket; The
Artist Who Painted a Blue Horse; 1, 2, 3 to the
Zoo; Baby Bear, Baby Bear, What do you See?; The
Very Hungry Caterpillar Pop-Up Book; Polar Bear,
Polar Bear, What Do You Hear?; The Very Hungry
Caterpillar''s Buggy Book; Brown Bear, Brown Bear,
What Do You See?; The Bad-Tempered Ladbybird; The
Very Hungry Caterpillar- Little Learning Library;
The Very Hungry Caterpillar- Touch and Feel
Playbook; My Very First Book of Words; The Very
Hungry Caterpillar Book a
  Introduction to Puppetry Arts Cheralyn
Lambeth,2019-11-13 Introduction to Puppetry Arts
shares the history, cultures, and traditions
surrounding the ancient performance art of
puppetry, along with an overview of puppet
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construction and performance techniques used
around the world. From its earliest beginnings in
the ancient Middle East and Asia, through its
representations in Medieval/Renaissance Europe, up
until its modern-day appearances in theatre,
television, and film, this book offers a thorough
overview of how this fascinating art form
originated and evolved. It also includes easy-to-
follow instructions on how to create puppets for
performance and display and an in-depth resource
list and bibliography for further research and
information. Written for students in puppetry arts
and stagecraft courses, Introduction to Puppetry
Arts offers a comprehensive look at this enduring
craft and provides a starting point for creating a
wide range of puppets, from marionettes and hand
puppets to mascots and character costumes.
  101 Hand Puppets ,1962
  Strings, Hands, Shadows John Bell,Detroit
Institute of Arts,2000 Puppetry is arguably the
most widespread form of performance. The artistry
of puppetry includes aspects of the visual arts,
theatre, music, and dance. Puppets can be traced
as far back as ancient Egypt, Greece, and Rome and
are found today in cultures worldwide, across the
Americas, Europe, Africa, and Asia. John Bell
shows how puppets have been used to relay myths,
poke fun at political figures, comment on cultural
events of the period, express moral stories, and
entertain adults and children alike. This richly
illustrated book gives a historical overview and
looks at the wide variety of this traditional art
form. From European and Asian puppets in modern
and ancient times to the Puppet Modernism
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movements, the book explores the important
innovators and innovations of puppetry. Brief
biographies of key figures such as Tony Sarg
(credited with creating the first over-life-size
puppets used for parades), Paul McPharlin (creator
of Punch’s Circus), and Jim Henson (world-
reknowned creator of many puppets, including the
Muppets) help describe the evolution of puppetry.
Definitions and descriptions of a variety of
puppet styles, including shadow puppets,
marionettes, hand puppets, rod puppets, and many
others, add to the understanding of this
fascinating form of art. With over one hundred
color illustrations, this book highlights the
lives of such characters as Kermit the Frog, Punch
and Judy, Jack Pumpkinhead, and the traditional
Chinese puppet Te-Yung to reveal the ways that
puppets have become an integral part of many
cultures. Captivating and fun, this book offers
valuable insight into the wonderful world of
puppetry.
  Puppet Plays Plus Phyllis Noe Pflomm,1994 A
resource for schools, libraries, and other
community groups that present puppet shows. The 31
plays are for children, pre-school through the
primary grades. Each play is accompanied by
production notes and simple patterns for making
puppets are included.
  The Ultimate Sock Puppet Book Tiger
Kandel,Heather Schloss,2014-09-15 Offers tips,
tricks, and techniques for making animal sock
puppets, from an elephant and a monkey to a bat
and a lion.
  Old MacDonald Jill Ackerman,2007-07 An
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illustrated version of a segment of the
traditional song describing the inhabitants of Old
MacDonald's farm. The hand puppet features a
different animal on each finger.
  Sock Puppet Theater Presents the Three Little
Pigs Christopher L. Harbo,2017-08-01 Hear ye! Hear
ye! Sock Puppet Theater Presents The Three Little
Pigs! Now it's a snap to make simple, adorable
puppets, key props, and the perfect stage for
bringing this classic fairy tale to life. But
that's not all! As an added bonus, this book also
includes a fun starter script, helpful acting and
performance tips, and clever suggestions for
making your play truly unique. With Sock Puppet
Theater, you hold in your hands everything needed
to get your puppeteer career started on the right
foot!
  101 Hand Puppets Richard Cummings,2011-10-01
Step-by-step instructions for creating puppets,
from simple handkerchief varieties to more
advanced puppets for performers wanting to expand
their cast of characters. Includes scripts for
three plays and simple designs for stages and
props. Over 60 black-and-white diagrams and
illustrations.
  A Show of Hands Ingrid M. Crepeau,M. Ann
Richards,2003 A Show of Hands: Using Puppets with
Young Children.
  Christmas Mouse: Finger Puppet Book ,2021 Finger
puppet attached to back cover appears through die-
cut hole in all pages.
  This Little Piggy ,2009-07 Presents an
illustrated version of this traditional nursery
rhyme. On board pages.
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  Hand Puppets Laura Ross,1969 Summary: Directions
and diagrams for making various types of puppets,
dressing and handling them, setting up a stage,
and writing and producing one's own show. Includes
three puppet plays.
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